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           BY EMAIL 
 
 
May 9, 2014 
 
Dear Mr. Hartwick, 
 
On May 6th , 2014, the Board sent you a letter acknowledging receipt of your letter 
commenting on Enbridge’s application regarding its April 1 quarterly adjustment of the 
commodity prices it is permitted to charge its customers. The letter should have 
indicated that the time period for further comments was extended to May 12. An earlier 
date was inadvertently included instead.  We apologize for this error.  
 
In reaching its final decision, the panel will consider your original letter of comment and 
other comments received related to rate mitigation.  You will also receive a copy of the 
Board’s final decision when it is released. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager (Acting) 
Application Administration 


